

A new member, Sandy McGee of McKee of McKinney was installed. He was sponsored by uncle Jack Revill of the Brazos Valley chapter in Granbury. Jack was our guest speaker. He is a retired Dallas policeman who was heavily involved in the Kennedy assassination investigation.

(left to right) President Lentz, Jack Revill, Sandy and Carol McGee.





(left) Compatriot Jack Revill told the members about the Kennedy investigation by the Dallas Police Force. (right) President Lentz presented him with a Certificate of Appreciation.

Photos by Willie Walker